
 
 
Date: Oct 27, 2008 
 
To:    Federal Communications Commission, 

Authorization & Evaluation Division, 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Brightstar Corporate respectfully requests a change in identification of the equipment 
with FCC ID’s stated below. Brightstar Corporate was the original designer and 
manufacturer of all the equipment at the time of each certification and will ensure 
continued compliance with the FCC technical requirements. All manufacturing and 
testing processes will remain the same as the original equipment. Brightstar Corporate 
will continue to represent the equipment to the original test results submitted. 
 
 

ORIGINAL FCC ID  GRANT DATE  NEW FCC ID  
VKO-FX805P 08/17/2007 VKO-FX806P 
   

 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
Demis Hernandez 
Brightstar Corporate 


